
 
 

House Teams Non-Uniform Day – Thursday 17th Oct 2019 
£1 Donation – all proceeds to Pilgrims Hospice 

 

Next Thursday, 17th October our House Captains are organising a 
Celebration Day.  This will involve the House Team members (from 

all year groups) working together. 
We would like the children, where possible, to wear something in the 
colour of their team.  Please do not go out and purchase something 

especially for the day – any clothing/accessory in the team colour will 
do.  All children should know whether they are in the 

Red/Blue/Green team but if they don’t (mainly the newer children) 
please do check with their teacher or Mrs Mac. 

 
The House Captains are hoping to raise some money on the day for 
the local Pilgrims Hospice and will be collecting any donations at the 

school gate. 
 
 
 
 

 


